
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Subject: Request for study participation: public health education during covid-
pandemic. 
 
Dear Public Health Students, 
 
We, members of the ASPHER Young Professionals Programme (The Association of 
Schools of Public Health in the European Region, https://www.aspher.org), would 
like to investigate how the COVID-19 pandemic has affected Public Health 
education. For this purpose, we have developed a survey aimed at current and 
recent students of public health (B.Sc / M.Sc. / M.PH) in Europe that were studying 
during the COVID-19 pandemic (autumn 2019 - present). 
 
If you are currently a public health student, or were a public health student in 
or after autumn 2019, we would appreciate your response to the questionnaire. 
 

• It will take 5 minutes to complete.  
• The information of the survey will only be published anonymously and 

pseudonymized, so that no inference to your person is possible.  
• The project has received ethical approval from the Research Ethics 

Committee of Maastricht University’s Faculty of Health, Medicine, and Life 
Sciences. We thank you for taking the time to fill out the survey! 

 
Here is the link to the survey:   
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1iNJuCGXrKXCYhpA-
m_OfkJpQXT1gXiDmGz2TkpAZWOI/edit 
 
You can participate in the survey until 23.03.2021. 
 
Thank you very much for your participation. Please do not hesitate to reach out with 
any questions. 
 
Best regards from the survey team, 
Rok Hrzic (r.hrzic@maastrichtuniversity.nl) 
Mahesh Sarki (mahesh.sarki@yahoo.com) 
Lorena Wetzel (lorena@e-wetzel.de) 
Ines Siepman (isiepmann97@gmail.com) 


